

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0W8

Mr Frank Addario 171 John Street, Suite 101 Toronto, ON M5T 1X3

## Dear Mr Addario:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 6 February 2017 regarding the Honourable Robin Camp and the recent decision of the Alberta Provincial Court in the *Wagar* matter.

The Honourable Robert Pidgeon, Chair of Council for purposes of deliberations in the *Camp* matter, has brought your correspondence to the attention of Council members, who considered the matter.

As you know from my previous letter dated today, Council declines to hear oral submissions in this matter.

Council has taken judicial notice of the ABPC decision of 31 January 2017 in *Wagar*. At this time, Justice Camp is invited to make written submissions, strictly limited to the issue of "the significance of Mr. Wagar's second acquittal and Judge LeGrandeur's reasoning."

Any written submissions should be provided to my attention no later than end of day Tuesday, 14 February 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Norman Sabourin

Executive Director and Senior General Counsel